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Lynne Baldwin

From: Bernadette Owens

Sent: 21 December 2020 12:01

To: DC Support

Subject: 20/02779/REM

From: Charlotte Watkins <Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 December 2020 23:54
To: Bernadette Owens <Bernadette.Owens@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: 20/02779/REM

Bernadette
Apologies for the late response on this one. 
In general the landscaping locations broadly follow those set out in the outline application and I have no particular 
issues with them. My main comment would be that it would be preferable if they would sow more interesting 
grassland rather than having amenity grass only, particularly in areas where there is unlikely to be a need for 
amenity use such as the roundabout and areas of grass at the entrance. A meadow grass seed mix managed for 
wildlife (i.e. left long in parts) would have much greater benefits for invertebrates as well as other species. These 
aspects are difficult to assess without an overall LEMP yet in place giving reasoning and objectives for planting 
choices in each location. 

There will be impacts on the current ecology of the site from the enabling works and the landscaping proposed for 
Phase one. The measures to be taken to ensure that no biodiversity on site will be harmed during these works needs 
to be submitted within a full CEMP. This is conditioned for each phase within the Hybrid application and needs 
submitting pre commencement.
Please get back to me with any queries. I am working on Monday (21st) morning.
Kind regards
Charlotte 

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Tel: 01295 227912
Email: Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

My usual working hours are: Monday and Wednesday mornings.

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning 
Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but 
instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest 
information about how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell-
dc.gov.uk

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


